NCUA LETTER TO CREDIT UNIONS

NATIONAL CREDIT UNION ADMINISTRATION
NATIONAL CREDIT UNION SHARE INSURANCE FUND
LETTER NO. 164

DATE: February 1995

DEAR BOARD OF DIRECTORS: This letter is to inform you that we plan to add three more items to the
Call Report, Forms 5300 and 5300S, in addition to the changes which were outlined in Letter to Credit
Unions Number 160. These changes will be in effect for all reporting cycles in 1995. No other significant
changes are anticipated until 1996.

The additional items relate to share/deposit insurance in excess of the coverage provided by the National
Credit Union Share Insurance Fund (NCUSIF). The credit union will be asked if it maintains share/deposit
insurance coverage in addition to the NCUSIF coverage. If the the answer to the question is yes, the credit
union will provide the name of the insuring company and the amount of shares/deposits covered by the
company.

Thank you for your attention to these changes.
For the National Credit Union Administration Board,

Norman E. D'Amours
Chairman
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